
















































STATE oF CoNNECTICUT 

Raul Pino, M.D., M.P.H. 
Commissioner 

To: 

From: 

Date: 

Subject: 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH 

Environmental Health Section 

Kevin Munrett 
Director of Facili ties 
New Milford Public Schools 

Kristen Day 
Asbestos Program 
Department of Public Health (DPH) 
410 Capitol Ave, MS 51 AIR, Hartford, CT 06134-0308 

May 23 , 2017 

AHERA Asbestos Management Plan (AMP) Submission for: 

Ne·w Milford High School, 388 DanbUIJ' Road, New Milford, CT 

Dannel P. Malloy 
Governor 

Nancy Wyman 
Lt. Governor 

The DPH has reviewed the AMPs submitted by (Management Planner) on (Date), as required by 40 C.F.R. 
Pat1 763, the "Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act" (AHERA) regulation and the Regulations of 

Connecticut State Agencies, Sections 19a-333- l through 13, "Asbestos- Containing Materials in Schools" 

regulation. 

As a result of this review, the AMP appear to be complete and in conformation with the submission 
requirements. 

Please retain a copy of this approval letter in the updated management plan, as there must be a complete, 

up to date management plan in the school office. Please feel free to contact this office should you have 
any questions regarding this correspondence or asbestos management in schools. 

cc: Jared Sntith, Fuss and O'Neill Enviroscience 

Connecticut Department 
of Public Health 

Phone: (860) 509-7367 • Fax: (860) 509-7378 
410 Capitol Avenue, MS #12 AlR - P.O. Box 340308 

Hat1ford, Connecticut 06134-0308 
www.ct.gov/dph 
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